Hull Protestant Reformed Christian School
Weekly Memo

218 2™ Street Phone: 712-439-2490
Hull, 1A 51239 April 22, 2024 Fax: 712-439-2592
hullprcs@mtcnet.net www.hprcs.com

Hot lunch menu: poppyseed chicken, bread, peaches, and an ice cream treat

Hot lunch servers:

April 25: Michelle Van Bemmel, Brianna Z, Tamara D, Emily DR
May 2: Lora M, Jessica W, Ashley VM, Dayna K

May 9: Stephanie VE, Keisha B, Jill DB, Amanda M

May 16: Alissa VM, Candi V, Audrey M, Kolette V

BUSING
The Rock Valley route has NO busing Wed PM (2:30 dismissal), Thurs. AM & PM, and Fri. AM.

2:30 Dismissal
School will dismiss at 2:30 this week Wednesday, April 24.

ESA

The application window for ESA funds for the 2024 — 2025 school year is open through June 30, 2024.

If you desire to apply, all kindergarten students are eligible, regardless of income. This school year, households that
are under 400% of poverty level — based on your lowa tax return 1040: Line 4 (lowa Taxable Income) are also
eligible. More information and the application can be found at: https://educate.iowa.gov/pk-12/educational-
choice/education-savings-accounts Those who received ESA funds in the 2023-2024 school year will automatically
qualify, but you are still required to complete the ESA application for the '24-'25 school year. Applications received
after the June 30 deadline will not be considered — please apply in a timely manner if you desire to do so.

Soccer Begins

Today, Monday, April 22, our 7t and 8" grade teams will play Orange City Christian at home. The girls’ match will
begin at 4:00 with the boys’ match to follow around 5.

Tuesday, April 30, our soccer teams will play at Hull Christian. Girls’ match at 4; boys’ match to follow around 5.
Thursday, May 2, our teams will play one co-ed game at Ireton Christian beginning at 4 o’clock.

Monday, May 6, our teams will play at home vs. Sioux Center Christian. Girls play at 4; boys around 5.
**Concessions will be available at today’s home soccer game. Candy and drinks will be available. All profits
will be donated to the high school robotics team, the BzBots, on behalf of our 7th grade middle school
students that are involved in the program.

K-2 Chapel
Everyone is invited to the HPRCS kindergarten, first, and second grade chapel this week Thursday, April 25, at

8:45 AM in the Hull PRC. The chapel theme is “The LORD is my shepherd”, and Rev. Barnhill will be the speaker.
Come join us in a time of praise to our Great Shepherd! The livestream link for those who cannot attend in person is:
https://youtube.com/live/IVLzGINGH4g?feature=share

Sioux Center Interscholastic Solo and Ensemble:

On Tuesday, April 23 the 6th-8th grade students are participating in the Solo and Ensemble event at Sioux Center
Christian. Attached to the memo is the schedule for the students, map of the school to find your centers and a
parking map. There is construction going on at Sioux Center Christian, so the school encourages you to park at the
Sioux Center 1st CRC church and walk the block to the school.

*Please double check your times and arrive at your center 10 minutes early to warm up and prepare*

8" Grade Heritage Day
The HPRCS 8" graders are hosting Heritage Day this week Friday, April 26 from 1:45 — 3PM in the gym. Students
will be displaying their biographies and various mementoes of their family histories. ALL are invited to attend!




Ladies Guild

The Ladies Guild will meet at 7:30 pm in the 7th grade classroom on Monday, May 6 (note change of date due to
Trinity's graduation). Danielle Warner has closing prayer. If anyone has something to add to the agenda, please
email Jessica Westra at jess.westra@gmail.com no later than May 2.

From the Mother-Daughter, and Sisters in Christ Banquet Committee

The Mother, Daughter, and Sisters in Christ Banquet is quickly approaching. The theme for this year is "A Purse Full
of Blessings". It will be held on Tuesday, April 30, with punch bowl at 6:30 and supper at 7:00 at the Hull Protestant
Reformed Church. (Please text or call in your RSVP's to Faith Bootsma (712-324-1472) or Stephanie Zandstra (712-
324-1110). RSVP's were due April 17th.) A freewill offering will be taken.

We are looking for purses that are old and new to display and would love you to share any interesting stories or
meaning behind these purses. Please contact Kathy Poppema (712-348-9291) if you have a purse to share.

Also, please note if you are asked to give a little bit of your time in the kitchen to help make the night go smoothly.
This evening will be catered, so no need to make salads or desserts this year!

5:45-6:45 8:00-End

Nancy and Jolie Kooima Kassandra Brummel
Alissa and Paula Van Maanen Andria De Roon
6:45-7:45 Emily De Roon

Kerri and Ali Van Der Brink Audrey Meyer
Sheila and Danica Blankespoor Lisa Schiermeyer

If you are unable to work, please find your own replacement. All guild members are asked to stay and help pick up
tables and chairs.

Junior High Baseball
The Junior High baseball team is looking for a coach. If you love encouraging kids in their love for the game, we'd
love to have you! For more information or any questions, please call/text Mary Vis at 712-470-3693.

5t — 8"/ Trinity Combined Band
The 5t — 8t band students will have a combined band concert with the Trinity band students. This will be held at
Trinity on Wednesday May 1 @ 10:30, we hope to see you there!

DATES TO REMEMBER

April

23: Interscholastics @ SCCS

24: 2:30 dismissal

25: K-2 chapel “The Lord is My Shepherd”

26: 8th grade Heritage Day 1:45 — 3:00

30: Mother, Daughter, Sisters in Christ Banquet
May

1: JH/Trinity combined band concert 10:30

1: Western track meet (8t)

6: Ladies Guild

8: 2:30 dismissal

8: School board

15: Trailblazer track meet at Sioux Center (51-8t)
22: End of year picnic

22: 2:30 dismissal

23: Noon dismissal grades K-7/ graduation at 7 PM

Happy Birthday today, April 22, to Derrick Van Bemmel, and to Aubyn
Boogerd, Bree Van Donge, & Mr. Gary Westra on the 28th!



